
NEWS LETTER-DEPARTMENT OF MICROBIOLOGY-JANUARY–MARCH 2024 

 

” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 VISIT TO IISc 

 

VISIT TO IISc 

 

VISIT TO LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR – AN 

NGO AT KALYAN NAGAR, BANGALORE 
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GUEST  LECTURE/  ALUMINI  CONTRIBUTION  

ON  “WHY  DO  WE  BEHAVE  THE  WAY WE  DO?:  

FROM  THE  PERSPECTIVE  OF  NEUROSCIENCE 

 

GUEST LECTURE BY ALUMNI 

 

 POST GRADUATE STUDENTS WITH THE 

PRINCIPAL AND FACULTY 

 

INTERACTION OF FACULTY AND STUDENTS 

WITH THE SENIOR CITIZENS AT THE LITTLE 

SISTERS OF THE POOR 

EXTENSION ACTIVITY OF AWARENESS 

AT JAKKUR AREA, AMRUTHAHALLI 

ABOUT  MICROBIAL DISEASES -23rd 

FEB -2024

 

 

IOR CITIZENS AT THE LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR 

 

 

VISIT TO WAX VILLAGE AT AMRUTHAHALLI, 

BENGALURU 



 

 

   A glimpse of the Final year MSc Microbiology students at the Wax Village area, Amruthalli at  Bngaluru. 
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